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                  2 July 2019  
 
 

  
 
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE  
 
 

Submerged Objects at Lake Awoonga 

Recreational Users Urged to Take Care  

 

The Gladstone Area Water Board (GAWB) would like to remind fishing and recreational users 
to take extra care when operating watercraft or swimming at Lake Awoonga.  
 
With dam capacity now below 80% the water level is approximately 3 metres lower than when 
full (100%). As water levels fall due to lack of rain, old trees and other objects are now just 
below the water line.  
 
GAWB will continue to monitor this issue and signage has also been installed at the lake to 
notify users of the potential hazards.  
 
GAWB is proud to provide safe and reliable water services and infrastructure to the Gladstone 
region.  
 

 

Ends. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Grace Duckham (07) 4976 3054 / 0438 673 776 


